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Red Robin Gourmet Burgers, Inc. to Host
Conference Call to Discuss First Quarter
2011 Financial Results
GREENWOOD VILLAGE, Colo.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Red Robin Gourmet Burgers, Inc.,
(NASDAQ:RRGB), a casual dining restaurant chain focused on serving an innovative
selection of high-quality gourmet burgers in a family-friendly atmosphere, today announced
that it will host a conference call to discuss first quarter 2011 financial results on Thursday,
May 19, 2011 at 5:00 PM ET. A press release with first quarter 2011 financial results will be
issued after the market close that same day.

The conference call can be accessed live over the phone by dialing (800) 289-0746, or for
international callers (913) 312-0408. A replay will be available one hour after the call and can
be accessed by dialing (877) 870-5176 or (858) 384-5517 for international callers; the
conference ID is 5063393. The replay will be available until Thursday, May 26, 2011.

The call will be webcast live from the Company's website at www.redrobin.com under the
investor relations section.

About Red Robin Gourmet Burgers, Inc.

Red Robin Gourmet Burgers, Inc., a casual dining restaurant chain founded in 1969 that
operates through its wholly-owned subsidiary, Red Robin International, Inc., serves up
wholesome, fun, feel-good experiences in a family-friendly environment. Red Robin(R)
restaurants are famous for serving more than two dozen insanely delicious, high-quality
gourmet burgers in a variety of recipes with Bottomless Steak Fries(R), as well as salads,
soups, appetizers, entrees, desserts, and signature Mad Mixology(R) Beverages. There are
more than 450 Red Robin(R) restaurants located across the United States and Canada,
including company-owned locations and those operating under franchise agreements.

    Source: Red Robin Gourmet Burgers, Inc.
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